




 

Acceptance Letter  
 

 
 
Dear Author/s:  
 
Indah Sulistiyowati & Arif Rachman Sugiarto 
 
Greetings from International Conference and Innovation Exhibition on Global Education (ICEGE 
2018).  
 
Thank you for submitting your paper to the “International Conference and Innovation Exhibition 
on Global Education”, to be held on 28th - 29th November 2018 at School of Education and 
Modern Languages at Universiti Utara Malaysia Sintok, Kedah, Malaysia.  
 
Your paper titled ‘Smart Laboratory Based on Internet of Things in the Faculty of 
Electrical Engineering, University of Muhammadiyah Sidoarjo‘ is now being reviewed 
by the paper committee and we are glad to inform you that your paper meets the standards 
proposed by the committee thus is accepted for the above said conference.  
 
We encourage you to register yourself at www.icege2018.com.  
 
Confirmation of your presentation time and date will be updated a week before the conference 
on the conference portal. However, please note that this confirmation is contingent upon your 
payment details.  
Please prepare a PowerPoint presentation of your paper. Also please note that you have 10 
minutes of allocated time for your presentation.  
You may now begin to make your travel plans.  
However, please be reminded that if you fail to register before the deadline, your presentation 
will be dropped off from the program.  
 
 
 
 
With Warm Regards  
Paper Committee  
INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE AND INNOVATION EXHIBITION ON GLOBAL EDUCATION (ICEGE 
2018) SEML, UUM SINTOK, KEDAH, MALAYSIA  
Visit us at: www.icege2018.com 




